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Mayor’s Message December 2022
By Ric Bogue
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FOOD PANTRY: Food pantry gave out Thanksgiving dinners to several of the pantry families. And now they are
working hard to get dinners ready for Christmas. There have been several people in the community that have donated for
this cause. Lyondelolbasell plant held a food drive for the food pantry and delivered a large amount of food. Also, thank
you to Joes’ Bar-B-Q for helping with the dinners as well. We are so thankful to have such a caring and giving
community.

SANTA CLAUS IS COMING TO TOWN: Santa Claus will be making an appearance at City Hall on December 10,
2022, so mark your calendars. Santa will arrive at City Hall at 6 PM. The Liverpool Town Hall Committee will start
passing out numbers at 5:30 PM. There will also be cookies, and hot chocolate, and a photo booth. Each child, 12 and
under, will get to visit with Santa and Mrs. Claus, and will receive a stocking and then get to visit the toy room. The
Liverpool Town Hall Committee are currently taking toy donations. If you would like to donate a toy you may drop off a
$5.00 toy(s) at City Hall. If you would like more information on the event or donating, please call City Hall at 281-581-
2342.

CHRISTMAS LIGHT CONTEST: It’s that time again, we will be judging lights sometime in December before
Christmas. There will be 2 winners, both will receive $100.00 and a $100.00 will be donated to Food Pantry in the
winner’s name.

CITY WEBSITE: As many of you know the City has been having issues with the website for several months. The City is
in the process of moving the website from one host to another, and it is taking sometime. We hope that the website will
be back up and running in a couple of weeks. Please keep checking back to see if works. The water department has not
been charging the late fee due to the issues with the website and not being able to pay online.

WATER BILLS: The City Council has discussed the funds for the new water well, and the repairs that are needed at the
water plant and have voted to raise the base amount by $5.00. Example: In city limits, the 1* 3000 gallons will go from
$30 to $35. This will help with the cost of the well and the repairs. This rate change will take place in January 2023.

FIRE DEPARTMENT: The Fire Department is up and running again, and they are looking for volunteers. If interested,
please call ESD#3 at 281-519-8779

MERRY CHRISTMAS FROM THE MAYOR, THE STAFF AND THE POLICE DEPARTMENT

Our next City Council meeting is December 6, 2022, at 6:30 PM. Come join us.




